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Dear Representative, 

Let's support our police and our community by banning ghost guns.  I have been a 

school psychologist for over twenty years.  My job involves intellectual and behavior 

testing as well as de-escalation training for staff.  I have assessed students who are 

homicidal and suicidal.  It is vital to public safety that we keep guns out of the hands 

of people who are unstable or prohibited from owning guns.  If you can't pass a 

background check, you shouldn't own a gun!  HB 2005 would assist law enforcement 

by tightening that loop hole.    

 

You have an opportunity with HB 2005, to help save lives by prohibiting undetectable, 

untraceable firearms which never go through a background check.  Let's save lives. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Elizabeth Luthy 
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